
 

 
CITY OF PLAINS – MAY 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

NOTICE 
 

Bonita’s will be closed beginning on Thursday, April 25. The restaurant will reopen on May 4 for lunch. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Friday, May 3: Rosalynn Carter Butterfly Trail Plant Sale (Plains Community Courtyard, 9:30 am - 1:30 pm) 

Thursday, May 16: Regular Meeting of the Plains City Council (City Hall Council Chambers, 7:00 pm) 

Tuesday, May 21: Special Election for Office of Mayor 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Employee Appreciation Events celebrated 48 Years and 8 Months of Combined Service 
on April 18, 2024 with a “Meet & Greet” at 6:45 pm and “Special Recognition” Presentations at 7:00 pm. 

 

CERTIFICATES OF SPECIAL RECOGNITION WERE PRESENTED TO: 

Name Title/ 

Department 

Time of 

Service 

What I like best about working 

for the City of Plains is… 

Mr. Lee Johnson Maintenance 

Supervisor 

15 Years and 

8 Months 

“I enjoy the challenges. Something 

new everyday.” 

Mr. Charles Smith Water/Wastewater 

Operator 

12 Years and 

6 Months 

 

Chief David Johnson Police Department 9 Years and 

4 Months 

 

Sergeant Jacob Howell Police Department 5 Years and 

2 Months 

 

Ms. Cynthia Bagwell City/Court  

Clerk 

2 Years and 

3 Months 

“I love this sweet town and I enjoy 

seeing the citizens on a regular basis 

and hopefully helping them in any 

way that I can.” 

Officer Christopher 

Halstead 

Police Department 1 Year and 

10 Months 

“What I like best about working for 

the City of Plains is the home town 

feel. Growing up in this area, 

currently living in the area, and 

working for the city attributes to that 

feeling.” 

Mrs. Carla L. Banks Assistant  

City Clerk 

9 Months “What I like best about working for 

Plains is I Love serving and assisting 

my hometown community. I have a 

passion for Customer Service and 

this makes my heart full being that I 

was born and raised here in Plains 

Georgia! I am very excited about my 

position and serving my 

community!♥️” 

Officer Michael Ragsdale Police Department 8 Months “Chief Johnson and Sgt Howell” 

Mr. Brian Bassett Utility Worker 3 Months “I enjoy working close to home” 

Mr. Devan Dean Utility Worker 3 Months  
 

Visit www.plainsgeorgia.gov to access online information and services. 

http://www.plainsgeorgia.gov/

